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July 21, 2021 

Dear Amphitheater Staff and Families: 

 

As we move closer to August 5, which is the first day of the 2021-2022 school year, I want to share a few updates 

about what you can expect at your Amphitheater District schools. 

 

We are ready for your children. Our teachers, staff and leaders have been training all summer in a variety of areas 

and have been working on curriculum and programs to help every child rebound from the past 18 months of 

COVID-impacted education. We know children may need help in certain areas and may need opportunities to 

accelerate in others. We are ready to meet every need, and we are excited about the potential the upcoming school 

year brings. 

 

A couple of key notes: 

 

• All schools will be open for full in-person instruction. This is consistent with legislative mandates 

for the year. However, Amphi Academy Online (our separate and fully online school) will still be 

available for students in Kindergarten through 12th grade who prefer to continue learning online. 

While we know most students thrive by being in their classrooms among peers and with their 

teachers, this is not an absolute truth for all. We have seen some students grow and flourish in the 

online environment, and we want to continue to support those children with our online program. 

 

• You can find updated information about the District’s COVID-19 mitigation strategies and an 

FAQ on our website. We hope these resources will answer most questions. The strategies reflect 

best practices and the evolving science and health guidance provided by local, state and national 

health offices. Please email answers@amphi.com with other questions you may still have after 

reviewing that information. 

 

• Masks and vaccines are optional for all staff and students in the coming year, and choices made by 

individuals will be respected. Again, these are issues that are a matter of state law. The legislature 

passed, and the Governor signed, a bill into law last session which prohibits school districts from 

requiring masks for anyone on school property or requiring COVID-19 vaccinations for in-person 

learning. 
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• In Amphitheater, we respect the decisions that families make for themselves and for their children. 

We are well aware of differences of opinion and differences in interpretation of information that 

circulates through our community. We ask that everyone continue to respect the decisions of 

others and come together to support our community’s children.  

 

• All of our teachers will be back at work within the next couple of weeks. You can expect to hear 

from them about class placement, schedules, school supplies, etc. in the first week of August, 

before school starts on Aug. 5. 

 

As we look forward to the exciting start of the school year, I can’t help but take a moment to reflect on the past 

months that have been so difficult. While I want to keep my focus on the future and all of the potential it brings, 

I do want to take a moment to thank you.  

 

Thank you to our families for continuing to trust us with your children and their education. I take that trust very 

seriously, as do all of our teachers and staff.  

 

Thank you to our staff who continue to be dedicated to our children, our families and our District. As we look 

forward to the road ahead, I am filled with excitement, and I can’t wait to see how we all work together to support 

our students and each other as we lift ourselves into a brighter future. 
 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Todd A. Jaeger, J.D. 

Superintendent 

 

 

 


